
 

May 30, 2024 

 

RE:  Special Use Permit – SU23-0007  

 

On Friday April 5, 2024, Selective Site Consultants on behalf of Verizon Wireless conducted a 

neighborhood meeting to learn about the development proposal by Verizon Wireless to expand an 

existing cell tower compound at 15201 South Mur-Len Road.  

 

SSC along with Verizon Wireless were present at the neighborhood meeting held at First Baptist 

Church of Olathe (2024 East 151st Street Olathe, KS 66062) on April 5, 2024, from 5:30-6:30.  

No property owners showed up regarding the tower compound expansion.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Rob Goetz | SSC |  
7171 W. 95th Street, Suite 600 
Overland Park, Kansas  66212 
O 913.438.7700 
c 913.961.0995 
f 913.438.7777  

 


